

28 September 2015
Dear Parents

​This term we have decided to participate in the ‘Schools@Christmas art project’ run by Magee Publishing Ltd.
The project aims to encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school.

Your child has created his/her own design for a Christmas card in school. For parents wishing to purchase a professionally printed, beautiful keepsake of their child’s design, this year we have lots of choice including several pack options, single card purchase and adhesive gift tags.

Not only would it be very exciting for your child to see his/her work as a finished printed product, the cards themselves are great for sending a more personal greeting to friends and family at Christmas!

Card packs can be ordered by completing the order form on the back of your child’s artwork.
 
Artwork and payment must be returned by​......................................................                   


Please return your order form to help the school qualify for entrance into a competition to win a prize worth £1500 in art supplies.

Our school can achieve 20-25% from purchases, thus raising school funds for additional projects. 

Yours sincerely 



